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A Word From Our Pastor
Grace and Peace to You!

As we enter the month of February, I am looking ahead to the season of Lent. Ash
Wednesday is not until March 5 but as pastors, we begin preparation for each season of
the church calendar months ahead.  This year I hope to focus us on what it means to
Follow Jesus and to be sent by God into this world as ambassadors of love, mercy, and
hope…we are the faithful ones tasked with sharing the Good News. Is God calling Quaker
to action in our community? And what does that look like? How are we being sent? 

 In January we installed a new class of elders and our committees are beginning their new
year…if you aren’t currently serving on a committee, would you prayerfully consider joining
one for 2025? All of our committees would welcome folks willing to serve but some of our
committees could use some extra hands and feet around the table: Earth Care & Mission,
Discipleship, and Finance. If you need more information, speak to a member of the Session
or Anghaarad. 

Hold one another gently in the coming days and weeks…I am constantly reminded that so
many folks in our congregation are hurting, grieving, and struggling to just get through the
days.  Be a praying church…pray for one another and when a fellow sibling’s name comes
to your heart, take that as a nudge to reach out to them…pick up the phone, send an
email, mail a note…it is always nice to know who is supporting us and loving us.  

Love and Light,
Anghaarad

 





 Coffee with the Pastor

Join Anghaarad for coffee at The Bagel & I at 20584 Timberlake Road on
Monday, February 10 from 10 am to noon. Come for a cup of coffee, tea or
even breakfast and great conversation…this is a wonderfully relaxing time for
all members of Quaker and friends.  

This month Lunch Bunch will head to JT’s Grill, US 29 Business in Madison Heights. Join us on
Wednesday, February 19 at 11:30 am. We will need to give a final head count to the
restaurant by Monday, February 17 so please RSVP to Sara by text, call 434-941-3349 or
email her at buzzandsara@gmail.com.

Church-Wide Craft Clean Out and Organization or Craft-a-palooza!
During the week of February 12th, members of the Discipleship Committee will be
organizing our craft supplies. The plan is to declutter and have a better idea of what craft
items we already have here in our building. The team will be sorting through closets,
cabinets, and classrooms on all three floors and bringing the supplies to the fellowship hall
to be sorted, categorized, contained and labeled. As part of the process we are certain to
discover excess supplies to possibly donate to other organizations or to individuals in the
church, we will keep folks in the loop. If you have a heart for this kind of work, you are
welcome to join us…contact Valerie Rogers or Julia Bryan. 





Confirmation Class Faith Statement 

Becca Spitzer

Becca is the daughter of Colin & Misty
Vinson Spitzer. She is an 8th grader at
Linkhorne Middle School and her mentor
was Jill Wood. 
My faith statement is about my love of
dance. Dance is inclusive like God’s love.
He loves everybody, that is why I have all
the these tiny people on my stole. They are
also holding hands and hearts.
The butterflies and flowers are for growth
and things yet to come.
I want to own a dance and performance
studio for people with special needs
because I think that everyone should be
able to dance. 

I have been dancing for 11 years. I was going to perform a ballet but I broke my
foot at dance so I wrote a poem about how dance makes me feel safe and
comfortable just like when I’m at church.

When i dance I dance for God
He pushes me to keep going on.
Thank you for watching over me as I grow. 
You are the Creator and this I know. 
In the Bible it is said, dance and make music to offer him praise. I keep this with
me all of my days. 
When I dance I dance for God. 
He helps me through these pains of mine. Every single time. 
While I dance I look to the sky. Seeing what you made brings me true delight. 
When I dance I dance for God. 
Thank you for making the sun and the leaves, thank you for making the clouds,
my friends , family and me.





Just a reminder that we now offer electronic giving. You can give simply by scaning the QR code to
the side or go to our website www.qmpc.org and click the GIVE NOW button at the top of the page to
be taken to our secure site. There is a small fee involved and you will have the option to cover that fee
when you give.

Online Giving Available

JANUARY MEMORIALS & GIFTS
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Virginia & John Kerr

Sharon Johnston

In Memory of Mary Dillon Cure
Deborah & Preston Cure 




